
4/17/2015 

 

 

MID MICHIGAN OPEN HORSE SHOWS CIRCUIT 
 

 

To ALL MMOHSC members and families, 

 

 

As your president for 2015 (as of 4/15/15) I would like to inform you that the MMOHSC 
circuit is currently up and running as strong or stronger than it has ever been.   

We are working harder than ever on our upcoming membership shows and we also have 

our sanctioned shows booked and accounted for (see the website for details). 

 

With hard work and diligence the board has worked through the past years challenges 
(which were no fault of theirs) with determination.   The past challenges are just that 

THE PAST. 

 

Your current board is focusing on a stress free/ fun filled 2015 show season for everyone.   

 

I would like everyone to remember the monthly meeting dates and locations are posted 
on the web page in the lower right hand corner and all members are encouraged to 

attend these meetings with their input and ideas.  

  

We are kicking off the 2015 show season with the May 9th Fuzzy show which has a Pizza 

Party planned for Friday night May 8th with the pizza’s being donated by Mitchell’s Deli. 
We encourage everyone to come enjoy some pizza and meet your board members. I am 

also excited about the addition of the Pee Wee 8 & under walk class at all of the shows.  

On June 27th  not only is that our team tournament show day but after the regular show 

classes a 2 & 3 year old Western Pleasure Futurity Jackpot class has been added. This is 

open to all breeds and has $200.00 added money which was so generously donated by 

Tom’s Western Store. 
 

Last but not least we need volunteers to work at our MMOHSC membership shows.  

There is a sign-up sheet posted on the web page and it is very simple to use.  Remember 

both of these shows benefit the MMOHSC members as the proceeds from these shows are 

used for year-end awards.   So if you have a mother, father, sister, brother, aunt, uncle, 
grandparent, or just a lucky friend who could volunteer their time we would welcome the 

help.  New this year:  If you volunteer 8 hours or more in a single day you receive a stall 

free for that day to be used by anyone of your choosing. 

 

I look forward to seeing all of our returning members as well as all of our new members 

at the upcoming shows.   
 

Remember:  Tomorrow is the most important thing in life.   It comes into us at midnight 

very clean.  It’s perfect when it arrives and puts itself into our hands.  It hopes we’ve 

learned something from yesterday. 

 
        

Sincerely, 

Kellie Hamann, President MMOHSC                                       

 

 
 

 

 

 


